
Gig Harbor Fire and Medic One 

Station 50 (District Headquarters)  

RFQ for Architect and Engineering Services 

Addendum #1 

January 30, 2024 

 

To All Submitting a Request for Qualifications: 

 

The RFQ previously issued, provided a brief scope of proposed work to Station 50 following 
damage to the building caused when it was struck by a falling tree. Please see the attached 
damage assessment, pictures and notes for further information about the damage.  

 

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in your submittal of the RFQ. 

 

Assistant Chief John Johnson 

jjohnson@gigharborfire.org 

 

mailto:jjohnson@gigharborfire.org

